
From its very founding in 1970, Earth Day 
has stood as a time for Americans to reflect 
on all that we owe to Mother Earth and the 
need to care for our fragile planet.  Thus far, 
we’ve made great progress in cleaning up our 
nation’s air and water, preserved farmland, 
forests, wetlands and wildlife habitats, and 
put our country on a path to a cleaner, safer 
environment.

However, we have greatly failed to meet the 
challenge to reduce the size of our population, 
which if allowed to continue to grow, will 
severely limit our ability to create a livable 
future for our children and grandchildren – and 
generations to come.

NPG has worked for decades to spread 
the alarm that too many people pose a huge 
threat to our nation socially, economically and 
especially environmentally.  It is definitely time 
for more Americans to raise their voices on this 
issue and fight for the important goal to slow, 
halt, and eventually reverse population growth.  

SUPPORT NPG TODAY!
ADD YOUR NAME TO OUR 

NATIONAL PETITION
Go to www.NPG.org

Take action this Earth Day.  Add your 
name to our national petition to demand that 
our nation’s elected leaders act immediately to 
confront the ‘ticking time bomb’ of population 
growth and commit to workable, reasonable, 
common sense population policies. 

CELEBRATE
EARTH DAY!
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SIGN ON TO HELP CONFRONT THE FRIGHTENING ENVIRONMENTAL 
CHALLENGE THAT OUR NATION CAN NO LONGER IGNORE.
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